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Mr. /Ms. President,

Kenya extends a warm welcome to the delegation of Singapore to this 2nd cycle of the UPR. We thank them for the comprehensive and thorough presentation of their national report. We take note of Singapore’s commitment to the UPR process.
We welcome Singapore’s pragmatic approach to the promotion and protection of human rights based on progressive social policies that promote harmony and social inclusivity. We recognize that positive efforts have been made to implement recommendations accepted at the 1st UPR cycle.
We also welcome the ratification of CRPD in 2013, and the partial withdrawal of reservations to Art.2 and 16 under CEDAW. 

We make the following recommendations to Singapore: 
1. To ratify the ICERD. 
2. To review the nationality act to provide opportunity to acquire citizenship to persons born to Singaporean mothers before 15 May 2004. 

I thank you.
